FROM THE PRINCIPAL’'S DESK

April 29, 2022
I hope you are reading this after arriving home exhausted from the Franklin FUNdraiser and that you had a fun and
memorable experience. Words can never express the appreciation that the entire Franklin community feels for each
and every person who volunteered, contributed, donated, led or simply cheered us on. This one and only annual
event supports programs, materials, events and direct teacher grants to enrich the educational experience of each and
every student at Franklin.  Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

NJ SLA STANDARDIZED TESTING
Grades 3,4 and 5

TESTING DATES: Mathematics — May 10, 11 & 12
English Language Arts - May 17 & 18
MAKE UP SESSIONS: Math — May 13 & 16
English Language Arts - May 19 & 20
5™ GRADE ONLY: Science — May 23 & 24

Testing is scheduled during the morning. We are asking students to:

GET A GOOD NIGHT’S REST EAT A HEALTHY BREAKFAST  ARRIVE PROMPTLY
(If your child arrives after the start of the test, they will not be permitted to test that day. A
makeup session will be necessary.

ALL CHROMEBOOKS MUST ARRIVE FULLY CHARGED EACH DAY. If your child’s
Chromebook quits during the test, they will be eliminated from the session.

STUDENTS will not be permitted to have any smart device in their possession including
watches. PLEASE leave these devices home. If they come to school, they MUST be stored in
a backpack. The district will not be responsible for lost or stolen items.

DISTRICT COVID NOTIFICATION

We will be discontinuing contact tracing in the school setting. Our school nurses know of those students
who are immunocompromised and will continue to communicate with those parents regarding possible
risks of exposure. Please reach out to our school nurse if you are in need of a COVID home test.

Also, a reminder when reporting positive COVID cases, please use the Google Reporting
Form (Espanol). This system has been established to improve the communication between home and
our school health office.

FIELD DAY WAS A HUGE SUCCESS!
It was wonderful to see so many families enjoying a picnic lunch and students and faculty engaged in fun
activities. It truly was an amazing day! Thank you to Mrs. Burr & all that contributed to the success of the
day!

Have a wonderful weekend! Mrs. Tierney & Mulligan


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCjc7cPL92OIErix3VExMoG3pWcPu-5uJ8DWnUEYL3GMmBfw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCjc7cPL92OIErix3VExMoG3pWcPu-5uJ8DWnUEYL3GMmBfw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNRIks4OZjPetRVHfXzEfuLHE04T2QBspeNGBRs0_5DGw_iA/viewform

